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Date: 10 October 2024 
 

Dear Consultee, 

Consultation on proposed amendments to Annex A of the Joint 
Fisheries Statement 

I am writing on behalf of the UK’s fisheries policy authorities to invite views on proposed 
amendments to Annex A of the Joint Fisheries Statement. 

The scope of this consultation is limited to a number of specific proposed amendments 
which relate only to Annex A of the JFS. We therefore consider six-weeks to be a 
proportionate consultation timeframe in this instance 

The following document may be found on Citizen Space: 

• Amendments to Annex A of the Joint Fisheries Statement consultation document 

Responses 

To submit your consultation response please complete the consultation questionnaire 
provided through Citizen Space (Citizen Space is an online consultation tool). If you 
require a copy of the consultation, please contact us at: JFSAmendment@defra.gov.uk.  

Responses or additional information or documents can be sent to: 



 

 

JFS team 
Marine and Fisheries     
DEFRA 
Seacole Building, 2 Marsham St     
London     
SW1P 4DF  

 
Responses should be received by 23:59 Thursday 21 November 2024 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
JFS Team 
Marine and Fisheries Directorate 
Department for Environment Food and Rural Affairs 
 
JFSAmendment@defra.gov.uk 
 
 


